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Re-evaluation Note REV2006-12

Re-opening Consultation for Prometryn

The purpose of this Re-evaluation Note is to notify registrants, pesticide regulatory officials and the
Canadian public of the re-opening of the consultation period for the proposed re-evaluation decision
on prometryn.

On 1 May 2006, Proposed Acceptability for Continuing Registration document PACR2006-06,
Re-evaluation of Prometryn, was published for a 45-day consultation period. It provides a summary
of the data and information reviewed as well as the rationale for the proposed regulatory decision for
prometryn.

The new Pest Control Products Act was brought into force on 28 June 2006 and requires that the
consultation period for prometryn be re-opened.

By way of this Re-evaluation Note, Health Canada’s Pest Management Regulatory Agency (PMRA)
is soliciting additional comments from interested parties on the proposed regulatory decision for
prometryn as outlined in PACR2006-06. Resubmission of comments sent during the initial
consultation period is not required. The PMRA will accept written comments on this proposal up to
30 days from the date of publication of this Re-evaluation Note.

Please forward all comments to Publications at the address below.
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